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Can You Hear Me?
What is in a Name? A conversation on how 

we describe people of different ethnic 

groups

Different acronyms and words such as BME, BAME and POC have been used over the years 

to describe some minority ethnic groups.  Although these acronyms are commonly 

deployed and sometimes acceptable under certain contexts, there are ongoing debates on 

the suitability of these terms to describe people of minority ethnic groups. 

This event offers us the opportunity to explore different perspectives on the use of these 

terms and to suggest other fitting ways of referring to people of minoritised ethnic 

groups. 

Tuesday, 11 May 2021 | 11:30 – 13:00

To join this event please register via Eventbrite

Link here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/can-you-hear-me-what-is-in-a-name-tickets-152509761803

For further information or requirements please contact equality@bradford.ac.uk


